RT HON OWEN PATERSON MP

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SW1A 0AA
Clir Michael E Cowey
Mistletoe Bungalow, Candle Lane
Woore

Crewe
Cheshire CW3 9RB

27" September 2017

Dear Cllr Cowey,
I wanted to keep you updated on HS2 in the area and I received the enclosed
copy of a letter from the Secretary of State for Transport today. I hope that you

will find this of interest.

I shall write again when I receive further updates from the Department for
Transport.

Yours sincerely,

The Rt Hon Owen Paterson MP
Approved in person and signed electronically to avoid delay




